
3 out of 4 of my children have special needs. When the pandemic started all 4 were passing. After being denied by my district due to 
the 3% cap, my children started the distant learning. One of my children has a 504, one of my children has an IEP. I was told they 
did not have a way to support either of these through distant learning and it would be up to me to figure out for them. Now both of 
those children are in high school and failing. My 6th grader is failing, my 3rd grader is NM. Now they are all behind a full year! And 
this could have all been avoided by allowing parent to make the best choices for their families, and allow us to decide where we 
want our kids to be educated. 


